
 

Newton County Low Income Senior Home Repair Program  

 

Subject: Notification Regarding Grant Application 

 

Dear Applicant, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to you regarding your recent application for 

our grant program. 

Firstly, we would like to express our sincere gratitude for your interest in our program and for the 

effort invested in your application. We recognize and value the time and dedication it takes to 

apply for such opportunities. 

However, after careful consideration and review of numerous applications, we regret to inform 

you that we are unable to fund your grant request at this time. Our program received an 

overwhelming number of applications, which significantly exceeded our available funding 

capacity. 

It is important to note that our program prioritizes funding for individuals who are considered low 

income, defined as those earning less than 50% of the Area Median Income. Unfortunately, based 

on the information provided, your household income exceeds this threshold. Consequently, our 

limited funds will be exhausted in supporting those who meet this specific priority criterion. 

We understand that this news may be disappointing, and we want to assure you that this decision 

was not made lightly. Our aim is always to support as many applicants as possible, but due to 

financial constraints, we must adhere to our funding guidelines and priorities. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you again for your application and for your understanding in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

Newton County Low Income Senior Home Repair Program 


